
Our Savior’s Lutheran 
Church  

707 W 3rd St 
Laurel, Montana 

Worship Time: 10:00 a.m. 

 

OSL office: 406-628-4681       
oslclaurelmt@gmail.com 

 

Office Hours  

Monday 9-1130 

Tuesday 11-1 

Or by appointment 
 

 

 

The Good News  
at Our Savior’s Lutheran Church 

April 2024 

What’s Happening at OSLC 
 

Preschool Registration is open for new students for 
the 2024/2025 school year. Please visit 

oursaviorslaurel.org or stop by the office for a 
registration form! Contact Mrs. Anna with any 

questions.  

 

All are welcome to Quilting at 1 pm on Mondays 
 

 
 

GIVING 
 

There are so many ways to give at Our Savior’s! 
For online giving, please visit 

oursaviorslaurel.org/give or send a check direct-
ly to the church at 707 W. 3rd Street in Laurel.  
 We are also equipped to take credit and debit 

cards for electronic giving! We are excited to be 
able to offer this new feature for a quick and easy 

option while you’re visiting us!  
Thank you for all you do to support Our Savior’s 

Lutheran Church and our community!  
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Do you follow Our Savior’s on Facebook? There 
you’ll find current events, previous sermons and 

other important information.  

Easy Ways to Give 

Do you have a policy with Thrivent?  

You can direct your Choice Dollars to Our Savior’s!   
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Office Notes 

 

 Spring is in the air, the temperatures start to turn and we get to spend more 

time outside. To add to our already busy lives, we add yard work and for those 

that have a garden, there seems to be not enough time in anyone's day. I for one 

hand find myself busier than ever but instead of thinking about how busy you are. 

I am wanting people to have a change a view and see all the blessings that God 

has given you. Whether it is family, friends, or easy things like being able to wake 

up in the morning.  

 

 In these articles I always try to challenge those that read this to have a 

different perspective or to do something for themselves. Today I am challenging 

you all to enjoy the things we have  and the time we have. Instead of 

concentrating on the things we haven’t done.  

 

 I am going to keep this short, so to end: Lets pray 

 

God, thank you for Spring and the hope of warmer, longer, brighter days. Thank 

you for the coming of growth and life and birth. Thank you that things are coming 

awake in the world. This is what our calendar says, and we do see some signs 

that it is real.  Amen 
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 Christikon Benefit Auction 

In Person and Online 

 

Christikon Benefit Auction – Quilts, Vacation Get- 

aways, and a Whole Lot More will be on Sunday 

April 21 st at the Billings Depot. Items are some of the finest artistry including a 

variety of hand-made quilts, art work, gift baskets, getaways, jewelry and so much 

more. 

Raffle Tickets on sale now! Camp Suburban! Go to 

https://christikon.org/donate-to-christikon-one-time/ , choose gift: 

other and put raffle in the text box. Do not have to be present to win. 

April 19 th Online auction begins at noon. 

Watch for the link to our auction platform on facebook at 

www.facebook.com/Christikon or our website www.Christikon.org 

Like our page and share it with your friends! Watch for sneak peeks! Online auction 

ends on Sunday the 21 st – be present and you can pick up your items at the Depot.  

Campers: Don’t forget to register for one of our many sessions available this 

summer! 

How about Work Weekend? Bring your family and enjoy camp/fellowship and 

more while helping to prepare camp for the season! We look forward to welcoming 

you to camp! Go to www.christikon.org and register! 

It is the mission of Christikon to awaken and nurture faith in Christ - exploring God’s 

 

creation and the adventure of life together. 

 

CHRISTIKON 

 

1 
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The Crossings 

 
  Lorna Oversen 

 

March Birthdays 

Vickie Ripley  Apr 2 

Bonnie Krumm  Apr 4 

Vi Hills   Apr 6 

Dennis Lonsberry Apr 8 

Tom Altman  Apr 14 

Ron Herman  Apr 15 

Ron Waller  Apr 16 

Darlene Hackmann Apr 17 

Bev Kenyon  Apr  26 

 

            

 Prayers forDean and Sue Hallen, Judy 

Horton & Family, Lois Bestrom & Family,  

The family of Cleo Koefelda, Delores 

Riesinger & Family, Altman Family,    Lorna 

Oversen, Helen Jasbeck & Family, Judy & 

Jim Worden, Harriet Mikkola, Donna 

Whitford, Raychel Hust, Ann Lawrence, 

Steve Henry and Family, Peggy Stoltz; Frelin 

Eisenbraun; May Magus; Della’s son; Glenda 

Manweiler; Jo Meccage; Brittany – Ron & 

Marie Wallers daughter, Carolyn Gregory & 

family, Audrey Kemkes, Pam Schriner. 

 

 

If you wish to be added to the prayer chain, please contact Vickie Ripley at 406-633-

3543.  Be clear on how much information you want shared and with whom.  If you 

know of someone in need a prayer, please ask them permission and  we will add 

their name to the list without details. 


